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Anthropology has historically been based on an idea of the human as a ‘species-being’ defined by its unique capacity 
to order its own world. In this symposium, we ask how anthropology would change, if we gave up this assumption. 
We take as a starting point Latour’s challenge to ‘open up the question of humanity’ by considering that ‘the non-
human is not inhuman’ (1997: 15). 

We ask that participants challenge the separation of nature and culture by considering a ‘post-human’ condition as it 
applies to their own research. How are our research agendas changed when we assume that human and non-human 
exist in relationship to one another as mediators rather than as ends and means, and with neither subordinate to the 
other? In recent years, anthropologists have explored the post-human condition through research on topics of sur-
veillance, political ecology, cross-species relationships, disabilities, and virtual worlds, among others. This symposium 
invites everyone from across the field of anthropology to consider the implications for our discipline of a post-human 
world in which humans are part of nature and nature is part of the human. Our purpose is to debate the question of 
what is anthropology, both where it has come from and where it is going. 

Some of the questions the sessions will address are: 
•	 How to write an ethnography of animals?
•	 How to study human ecology in the anthropocene age?
•	 What theories of consciousness does anthropology need? 
•	 What is agency? 
•	 What tools do people use to acquire and transmit cultural patterns, practices and ideas? 

We encourage submissions from every subfield in anthropology. We ask participants to reflect on their research in 
light of the question of what makes us human and consider how their research appears in light of a post-human per-
spective. 

We invite those interested to submit abstracts for proposed papers of 250 words by 15 February 2013. 
To submit abstracts and for further enquiries contact Katarina Ferro at Katarina.Ferro@sydney.edu.au. 
More information on the symposium, accommodation, transportation, visa requirements and registration will be 
provided on the website, http://rethinkinganthropology.wordpress.com. In addition to presentation sessions, there 
will also be a plenary session for an invited lecture. 
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